
From: Patricia Fedewa
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Comment regarding the Armory
Date: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 10:03:17 PM

My name is Patty Fedewa and I live in West Village. I support the proposal by the Parade Company with one
caveat. I would like for the exterior of the Eastern side of Section 2 to be preserved. This would allow the chimney
and window structures to remain. This would keep the historical integrity of the building. I walk by this building
daily and am excited about it coming back.

Patty Fedewa
313-590-2493
1030 Seyburn

Sent from my LG K30, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone
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